
Speed Guns team 

The Parish Council are keen to mobilise a team of villagers who are willing to get trained on how to 

use speed guns. Their use would discourage speeding drivers and help provide some further 

evidence for speeding through the village. This would be a first step towards justifying speed 

management measures with Highways. Please contact Paul Harrison on 01606 892151 in the first 

instance. 

 

 


